COMMUNITY
MEETING

DEWITT PLAYGROUND T U 23

SHARE WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE FOR IMPROVEMENTS TO THE PARK AT THE
CORNER OF RUGGLES STREET AND DEWITT STREET, IN CONJUNCT ION WITH THE

WHITTIER STREET REDEVELOPMENT.

MONDAY, JUNE 25
6:00 PM

BEST Hospitality Training Center
2201Washington Street, Roxbury, MA 02119

JAI433Y

As part of the Whittier Street Redevelopment Project, Boston Parks and Recreation plans on making
improvements to the open space at the intersection of Ruggles Street and Dewitt Street. These
improvements will provide more opportunities for the community to use the open space along the

Ruggles Street corridor.
Please join us for the second in a series of community meetings. We look forward to sharing three
design concepts and hearing what you have to say.

For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclipse
at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department

(617) 961-3058 or email
Cathy.Baker-Eclipse@boston.gov

In Partnership with Boston Parks & Recreation
Department, Boston Public Works, Boston
Transportation Department, Department of
Neighborhood Development, Boston Planning &
Development Agency, Arts & Culture Department, and

Boston Housing Authority. &
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